
Board of Police Commissioner's Dashboard - July 25th, 2016
June 2015 - 2016 Comparison

Summary
Impaired Driving - June

In June 2016, HRM Police 
charged 61 individuals 
with Impaired Driving, a 
+15% increase and issued 
19 Impaired Driving 
suspensions, a +73% 
increase compared to 
June 2015.  The highest 
breathalyzer reading 
recorded in June 2016 was 
340mg./100ml. 

Impaired Driving
January - June

From January 1st - June 
30th 2016, HRM police 
charged 287 individuals 
with Impaired Driving, a -
13% decrease. Of those 
charged, ages were from 
18 years to 71.  An 
additional 97 Impaired 
Driving suspensions were 
issued, an +8% increase 
when compared to 
January 1st - June 30th, 
2015.
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Board of Police Commissioner's Dashboard - July 25th, 2016
Community Engagement – June 2016

Left to right – Officers 
attend the dedication 
of the new Cenotaph in 
Hammonds Plains on 
July 2nd This very 
special cenotaph has 
built in memories, such 
as sand from Juno 
beach,  contributions to 
wars made by  
Lucasville , Hammonds 
Plains and Aboriginal 
communities  MLA 
Bernadette Jordan 
represented Veterans 
Affairs Canada. Cst.(s) 
Botham, Foley and Dole 
doing bike patrol on 
pathways in Lower 
Sackville as well as ATV 
Patrols.. Cst. Keddy and 
Cst. Dantiste have a fun 
visit with preschool 
children. Did someone 
say Hockey?   Cole 
Harbour  comes out in                       
style for the 2016 
Stanley Cup Champion 
Sidney  Crosby!! 
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Out 'n about in our community

Greystone Youth Day
Officers had a blast helping citizens from the Greystone neighbourhood in Spryfield 
kickoff  the summer season at Greystone Youth Day on June 25.

Citizenship awards
At the end of the school year, elementary 
students identified as leaders who made 
positive contributions to their schools, are 
presented with Citizenship Awards by their 

school officer.

Each school in 
HRP jurisdiction
is assigned a 
school officer 
who works with
teachers, 
parents and 
students to keep 
our schools safe. 

Pushing for change
HRP is proud to lend its support to Joe Roberts and The Push 
for Change campaign to end youth homelessness. This unique 
initiative features Joe, who experienced homelessness as a 
young man, pushing a shopping cart (a symbol of chronic 
homelessness) 9,000 km across Canada, engaging with schools 
and communities along the way to 
raise awareness and funds to help 
end youth homelessness.

Joe and The Push for Change team 
visited Halifax July 1-9, participating 
in a number of events including a 
community barbeque in North 
Dartmouth hosted by the United Way.

Top right: Cst. Amit 
Parasram steps up 
as grill master.

Bottom right: HRP
officers give Joe
and The Push for
Change the 
thumbs-up.

APA cadets hit 
the streets of 
Halifax
Twenty-two cadets
from the Atlantic Police
Academy (APA) have
chosen to do their
on-the-job training
with HRP.

They‘ll be hitting the streets of Halifax alongside our patrol officers for nine weeks 
this summer before heading back to APA in September.
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